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The Big Book of Boy Stuff
-A chunky pocket library, with six mini board books-Full colour
pictures and simple first words for babies and toddlers to discover on
each page-There are meat eaters, plant eaters and other amazing
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creatures to discover in Dinosaurs'

The Greatest Dinosaur Ever
A brand new edition of this best-selling classic picture book,
produced from re-scanned original artwork, and now endorsed by the
world famous Natural History Museum. The cheerful rhyming text is
perfect for reading aloud and the images of the dinosaurs are charming
and funny. Originally published in 1994, Dinosaur Roar! by Henrietta
and Paul Stickland is now seen as a modern classic, a book that every
preschool child will love.

Utterly Amazing Dinosaur
With a contemporary design, fun information, and engaging images, the
books in the A-Z series are the perfect first guides to popular nonfiction topics.

A to Z of Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Animals
-Ideal for children aged 3 years and up. -Features 26 one-of-a-find
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dinosaur models from Allosaurus to Zephyrosaurus specially
commissioned from experts in the field.

Dinosaur A to Z
Everyone's favourite machine-loving dinosaurs are back! No longer
content with building, or zooming, or even rescuing, the dinosaurs now
have their sights set on something much, much bigger. the MOON! This
is the board book edition.

I Wish There Were Dinosaurs
Format:ABC, Picture book, full-color layouts, high
resolutionDescription:This book is the fifth from an A-Z series with
the goal to introduce to the kids the dinosaurs.The kids will enjoy
learning a variety of dinosaurs and also some general information
about them!Every letter has a dinosaur to show!A is for Allosaurus, B
is for Brachiosaurus, Z is for Zupaysaurus!So, not only fruits and
vegetables for your kids alphabet, but also dinosaurs!Give the chance
to your kid to come closer to dinosaurs, closer to the greatest
creatures of all times!Let's learn some dinosaurs and a little bit
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about their history!Feel free to contact : tsimpoukidist@gmail.comAlso
you can visit my YouTube channel: Tasos Tsimpoukidis

Dinosaur A-Z.
Arranged alphabetically, the encyclopedia presents an enormous amount
of dinosaur information for budding paleontologists and amateur fossil
hunters. Information cited includes what each dinosaur's name means,
its pronunciation, its complete taxonomic classification, length, time
period, place, diet, and other details. This easy-to-navigate book
contains 700+ entries for every creature that has scientifically been
verified a dinosaur (as well as those that are commonly mistaken for
dinosaurs).

Collecting Movie Posters
The Complete Big Nate collects every daily and Sunday cartoon ever
syndicated. Presented in a numbered series of e-books, each containing
one year's worth of strips, this is a goldmine for all Big Nate fans
to see many cartoons that have never been published in books. Aspiring
cartoonist Nate Wright is the star of Big Nate. As a popular middlePage 4/22
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grade book character, Nate is 11 years old, four-and-a-half feet tall,
and the all-time record holder for detentions in school history. He's
a self-described genius and sixth grade Renaissance Man. Nate, who
lives with his dad and older sister, has a habit of annoying his
family, friends, and teachers with his sarcasm.

Flying Dinosaurs
Presents a dinosaur for every letter of the alphabet, and describes
their characteristics.

Dinosaurs A-Z
Profiles of specimens from every dinosaur group, illustrated with
pictures of models and anatomy, offer the paleontological insights
into dinosaur posture and gait, musculature and internal organs,
behavior, and the reasons for extinction. 40,000 first printing.

Dinosaur Rocket
Introduces dinosaurs for every letter of the alphabet, from
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amargasaurus to zuniceratops, discussing their diet, physical
characteristics, and behavior.

The Dinosaur Alphabet Book
A handsomely illustrated reference covers all major dinosaur and
ancient reptile groups, including such recent finds as feathered
dinosaurs, and features ten of the most popular dinosaurs on full twopage spreads.

Smithsonian: The Dinosaur Book
Visit the land before time in Utterly Amazing Dinosaur. Packed with
pop-ups, flaps, games, activities, and mind-blowing facts, Utterly
Amazing Dinosaur explores the prehistoric world of dinosaurs, from the
mighty T. rex to the armored Stegosaurus. See the different stages of
how fossils are formed, and study the skeletons of different
dinosaurs, and get up close to a Velociraptor with a special pop-up.
Learn about the dinosaurs that swam in the sea, stomped on land, or
flew in the sky. Find out what different dinosaurs ate, from herbivore
to carnivore to omnivore. The colorful illustrations clearly show the
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different types of dinosaurs, and the pronunciation guide teaches
readers how to say those tricky dinosaur names. From the biggest
predators to the discovery of fossils, Utterly Amazing Dinosaur takes
children back to an awe-inspiring era of history using innovate paper
tricks to create fun and stunning effects.

Dinosaur a to Z
With a contemporary design, fun information, and engaging images, the
books in the A-Z series are the perfect first guides to popular nonfiction topics.

Dictionary of Dinosaurs
"Using irresistible buttons to push and pop, kids will love learning
cool facts about an alphabet of amazing dinosaurs!" -- Page [4] cover.

Dinosaur Abc
Find out about every dinosaur that's ever been discovered in this
brilliant dictionary full of dinosaurs! From the Aardonyx to the
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Zuniceratops, discover when they lived, where they lived, what they
ate and much more! Jam-packed full of fascinating facts from top dino
experts and epic illustrations of all the world's best loved dinosaurs
including Diplodocus, T-rex, Triceratops,Velociraptor, Stegosaurus and
Brachiosaurus. This comprehensive fact file of every dinosaur to have
been discovered is a must for any budding paleontologist or young
dinosaur fan!

100 Dinosaurs from A to Z
"A beautiful exploration of recently-discovered feathered
dinosaurs--the ancient ancestors of birds today!"--

Dinosaur A to Z
This book "features interactive fun to make the prehistoric world come
to life. Pull tabs, spin wheels, open flaps, and have all sorts of
hands-on fun."

Assembling the Dinosaur
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How many dinosaurs can your child name? Not that it's going to be
graded or anything but such knowledge can contribute to your child's
self-confidence. In the same way, this coloring book can improve selfesteem because it provides immediate satisfaction. There are other
benefits to coloring. Discover all of them by making coloring a habit!

Dinosaurs
-Fact-packed Dinosaur A to Z that kids will love!-Illustrated with
incredible, large size, full-colour photographs-Ideal resource for
homework, school projects and finding out about the world

Feathered Dinosaurs
Learn your Dino A-Z with Dinosaur Train in this new chunky, die-cut
board book. Is your favourite character a meat-eater or a plant-eater?
When and where did they live? Find out as Buddy and Tiny introduce you
to 26 incredible dinosaurs. Dinosaur Train is the new pre-school
animation from Henson, creators of Muppets and Sesame Street. Dinosaur
TRain is shown on Nick Jnr everyday at 3pm.Join Buddy and Tiny in more
adventures including: I Am a T. Rex, A Surprise for Mum and the
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Dinosaur Train Little Library.

Scholastic dinosaurs A to Z
Buddy, Mr. Conductor, and the other Dinosaur Train characters from the
hit PBS KIDS animated series introduce dinosaurs from Apatosaurus to
Zigongosaurus! Young paleontologists-in-training (ages 3 - 6) will
love learning cool facts about 26 amazing dinosaurs—one for each
letter of the alphabet.

New Dinosaur Discoveries A-Z
In this self-published book, author and illustrator, Patrick Murphy,
brings dinosaurs to life with an expert blending of art and science.
Intended for kids age 9 and up, Dinosaurs A-Z: Dinosaur Classics goes
over the basics of dinosaur paleontology - what is a dinosaur? When
did they live? What were they like? Do dinosaurs still roam the earth?
In addition, readers get a closer look into the lives of some of the
most beloved dinosaurs. After reading this book, your child will fall
in love with dinosaurs all over again.
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Poke a Dot!: Dinosaurs A to Z
-Wipe-clean early learning activity books for children aged three
andover-Wide range of activities include tracing, dot-to-dot, word
searches,mazes and more-Fun way for kids to develop key first skills
quickly and easily-Pages wipe clean, so that the books can be used
over and over again-Come with a wipe-clean pen

Dinosaurs
Which dinosaur was the greatest? Was it the tallest, the biggest, the
strongest, the smartest, the weirdest, the fastest, or the smallest?
Or was it the oldest bird, the best parent, the one with the best
night vision, the best armor, or the longest tail spikes? In this
picture book from Brenda Z. Guiberson, fascinating facts and
spectacular illustrations will inspire young readers to choose their
own favorite dinosaurs!

Dinosaur A to Z
Lukas Rieppel shows how dinosaurs gripped the popular imagination and
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became emblems of America’s industrial power and economic prosperity
during the Gilded Age. Spectacular fossils were displayed in museums
financed by North America’s wealthiest tycoons, to cement their
reputation as both benefactors of science and fierce capitalists.

A-Z Dinosaurs Coloring Book
A catalog of more than 150 dinosaurs and other prehistoric creatureslisted in alphabetical order from Abelisaurus to Zuniceratops-that is
perfect for children as young as five. Written by American Museum of
Natural History educator Dustin Growick, Dinosaur A to Z is a colorful
parade of the most exciting creatures that have ever lived and
provides a line-up of the biggest, smallest, baddest, nicest,
scaliest, and everything-in-between dinosaurs that have been
discovered to date, as well as other prehistoric creatures of the air,
land, and sea. Specially commissioned CGI images of children alongside
the dinosaurs illustrate exactly how big-or small-each one was in
comparison, and children can learn how to pronounce dinosaur names and
discover the meaning behind each, and learn about different dinosaur
shapes, sizes, and meals. Dinosaur A to Z is the perfect first visual
dictionary for little dinosaur enthusiasts.
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Dinosaur Train: Dinosaur a to Z
Have you ever wanted to see a dinosaur? Not just a skeleton in a
museum, but a real live HUGE dinosaur? It would certainly be exciting,
but maybe dinosaurs are better left to our imaginations. On a trip to
the zoo our narrator imagines how great it would be if there were
dinosaurs there.

The Complete Big Nate: #2
A sensational thriller about hyper-evolved dinosaurs, battling for
supremacy on a small Pacific island - with fourteen-year-old Adam and
a few friends struggling to survive in their midst. Who should Adam
trust, and where can he turn for help when his dad disappears and
every moment feels like it could be his last? The second title in the
brand-new, fast-paced, thrilling Z REX trilogy that takes bestselling
Astrosaurs author, Steve Cole, to an older audience!

Dinosaurs A to Z
Most people view movie posters as an expensive form of expendable
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advertising. Others, however, see the posters as valuable art. If you
are in the latter category, this is the work for you. All facets of
collecting movie posters are covered in this guide book. The history
of the movie poster is first presented, including a look at how the
early studios influenced the development of posters. Next is a brief
look at the world of movie art collecting. This is followed by a
reference section that provides comprehensive explanations of the most
commonly used terms in the field. Getting your collection started is
the next topic, giving novice and more experienced collectors
information on publications and materials available, where to go to
purchase posters, where to go for help and other items. A concluding
section details the proper care and handling of movie art materials,
along with methods for restoration.

Z-Raptor
Everything you need to know about dinosaurs, pterosaurs, marine
reptiles, and mammals in this essential prehistoric encyclopedia for
kids. With more than 1,000 images and fascinating facts, The Dinosaur
Book brings young readers face-to-face with some of the most
incredible creatures ever to exist. Using a range of full-color
images, including spectacular fossilized bones and realistic digital
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reconstructions, all forms of prehistoric life are covered. Young
readers can also find out about the latest scientific discoveries that
have changed the way we see these prehistoric animals--from new
feathered dinosaurs to how and where

Z-Rex
Dinosaurs didn’t die out when an asteroid hit Earth 66 million years
ago. Get ready to unthink what you thought you knew and journey into
the deep, dark depths of the Jurassic. The discovery of the first
feathered dinosaur in China in 1996 sent shockwaves through the
palaeontological world. Were the feathers part of a complex mating
ritual, or a stepping stone in the evolution of flight? And just how
closely related T. rex to a chicken Award-winning journalist John
Pickrell reveals how dinosaurs developed flight and became the birds
in our backyards. He delves into the latest discoveries in China, the
US, Europe and uncovers a thriving black market in fossils and
infighting between dinosaur hunters, plus the controversial plan to
use a chicken to bring dinosaurs back from the dead.

Dinosaur Roar!
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An illustrated, alphabetically arranged, guide to dinosaurs giving
their physical characteristics, behavior, habitat, and the general
time period in which they lived.

The Ultimate Dinosaur Book
There's this boy. Let's say he's somewhere between nine and thirteen
years old or so. You'd like to see this kid get creative. You'd like
to see him get some exercise. You'd like to see him get out from in
front of the television. And you'd love for him to be motivated enough
to find some stuff to do on his own. This boy NEEDS The Big Book of
Boy Stuff! What do I do if I get a bean stuck up my nose? How can I
make lightning without killing myself? Where can I find new practical
jokes to play on my friends and family? How can I make a rocket? What
is the best way to poop outside? How do I tell a girl I like her? Why
would I tell a girl I like her? How many mosquitoes does it take to
suck all the blood out of a person? What's that smell? . . . and many,
many more! This big, thick, durable book includes fascinating chapters
on gross stuff, magic, emergencies, fireworks, games, experiments,
jokes, activities, insults, pets, flying things, and, of course, duct
tape. No boyhood is complete without a copy!
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Dinosaurs
This brilliant A-Z parade of the most exciting dinosaurs and other
prehistoric creatures that ever lived comes complete with a giant
poster of dinosaur favourites. Dinosaur A-Z is a dip-into delight for
any young dinosaur enthusiast that provides a line-up of the biggest,
smallest, baddest, nicest, and scaliest dinosaurs that have been
discovered to date. The book offers a fabulous parade of dinosaurs in
alphabetical order, marching across each spread and shown to scale.
Children can learn how to pronounce the names, the meaning behind
dinosaur names, and the different dinosaur shapes, sizes, and what
they ate. The book includes feature spreads on other prehistoric
animals from sea creatures to flying reptiles. Dinosaur A to Z's
colourful look at over 100 dinosaurs and other prehistoric creatures
will delight any child aged 5+, who loves all things prehistoric.

A to Z of Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Animals
Everyone knows that tyrannosauruses are big and scary, so when a
placid duckbill dinosaur's egg ends up in the wrong nest, confusion is
sure to ensue! When the baby dinosaur hatches out, he's so out of
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place that his grisly big sisters call him Tyrannosaurus Drip. Poor
little Drip: all he wants is a quiet life munching on water weed . .
.Tyrannosaurus Drip is a fantastic rhyming adventure story from Julia
Donaldson, bestselling author of The Gruffalo, with wonderfully funny
illustrations from award-winning illustrator David Roberts. This roartastic book all about celebrating difference is sure to become a firm
favourite with young dinosaur fans.Enjoy the other stories by Julia
Donaldson and David Roberts: The Troll, Jack and the Flumflum Tree,
The Flying Bath and The Cook and the King.

A-Z of Dinosaurs
The names of dinosaurs are some of the first impressively long words
that children learn. From Apatosaurus to Tyrannosaurus rex to
Zephyrosaurus, The A-Z of Dinosaurs presents 26 fun dinosaurs to learn
the names of. Each dinosaur is illustrated with an outstanding colour
artwork, while a short description outlines the animal’s main
characteristics. Also, there is a guide to the pronunciation of each
animal’s name. Whether huge or tiny, famous or lesser-known, ferocious
or gentle, each featured dinosaur is explored over one page. The A-Z
of Dinosaurs is informative fun about the most fantastic beasts ever
to roam the Earth.
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Tyrannosaurus Drip
Dinosaurs A to Z (Dinosaur Train)
The perfect way to introduce children to the fascinating world of
dinosaurs. Full of interesting facts--did you know some dinosaurs had
sharp front teeth while others had no front teeth at all? This
alphabet book explores both the known and the not-so-well known
dinosaurs. Meet the heterodontosaurus (one of the smallest known to
exist), the megalosaurus (the first dinosaur ever discovered), the
iguanodon, the ultrasaurus, and more! Once again, Jerry Pallotta and
Ralph Masiello have combined their talents to create a unique
children's book that will inform and entertain young readers.

A-Z Dinosaurs
Adam Adlar is alone in an isolated apartment building wondering why
his scientist dad hasn't been able to get home for over a week . . .
Even he doesn't want to play computer games alone for ever. Z Rex is a
living, breathing, man-eating dinosaur who has been brought to life by
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Adam's dad. He can talk, think - and kill. And, he has no idea why
he's here. Zed wants answers, and Adam's dad has them . . . When Adam
encounters Z Rex his first thought is to flee. But Z Rex is actually
the closest Adam has to a friend in this new and terrifying reality.
Can boy and dinosaur work together to defeat the evil forces ranged
against them? A fast-paced, exciting thriller that will take
bestselling Astrosaurs author, Steve Cole, to an older audience.
Jurassic Park meets Alex Rider!
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